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          Word from the Woods 

 

 

Mrs. Rodgers, Principal https://www-swe.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 
 

Eagle Families, 
 

Let your voice be heard! 

We ask each household to 

complete a Needs 

Assessment Survey.  This 

is a way to share 

constructive feedback that 

will help make South 

Woods even better! Your 

feedback is anonymous 

and valued deeply. The 

survey will take 5-10 

minutes of your time, and 

we ask that you answer all 

questions. The Survey will 

remain open until the end 

of the day, on March 28th. 

 

Use the link or QR Code 

below for the survey 

presented at our last SAC 

meeting. Questions? 

Email our SAC President. 

Abby.holmes@stjohns.k12

.fl.us 

                

 

 

 

https://surveys.stjohns.k12

.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?Su

rveyID=92ML7pmK 
 

Respectfully, 

Angie Rodgers 

  

March 
 
3-1     Open Enrollment for 25-26 School Year 
 

3-3     Big Smiles Mobile Dentists 
 

3-5      Spring Individual Photos & Class Pictures 
              Early Release, Dismissal 1:45pm 
 

3-6 4th Grade Field Study- Agricultural Center 
             Pre-K Mosquito Presentation 

  
3-7 5th Grade AVID Interviews 
        
 

3-11 SAC & PTO Meetings, 3:30pm & 4:15pm 
              
 

3-12 Early Release, Dismissal 1:45pm 
 
 

3-13 Victory Day- Access Point Classes 

            3rd Quarter Ends 
            PTO Fundraiser- Otis Spunkmeyer Sales End 

 

3-14 No School – Planning Day 

 

3-17 to 3-21 ***SPRING BREAK***   
 

3-24     School Resumes 
             4th Quarter Begins 
 
 

3-26     Early Release, Dismissal 1:45pm 

 

3-27     Report Cards Released 

 

3-28     Battle of the Books Competition- Go Team, Go! 
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 W o r d  f r o m  t h e  

W o o d s  
 

 

 

We Pledge to SOAR  

with good character:  

 

We will be: 

Safe 

Organized 

Accountable 

Respectful 

 

   

SWES 
Reminders 

 

Attendance  

Make every effort to have your 

student attend school on time 

every day. This is one way to 

support your child’s success. 
 

Personal Belongings 

It is recommended that 

student’s names are written 

on personal belongings such 

as backpacks, lunch boxes, 

water bottles, jackets, etc.  

Each month, unclaimed items 

in our Lost & Found are 

donated to a local charity. 
 

Student Planners  

Please sign your student’s 

planner each night. 
  
Transportation Changes  

Transportation changes must 

be received by the front office 

by 2:15pm.  This will ensure a 

safe and timely dismissal for 

all students.  Thank you for 

your cooperation. 
 

Visiting South Woods  

To be in our school, you must 

have a completed School 

Access form. You may use this 

link to fill out the form: 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

volunteer/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten 2025-2026 
Enrollment is Now Open for VPK Certificates 
https://www.fldoe.org/schools/early-learning/ 

Contact Jen Sherman 904-547-8618 

Registration at SWES Starts March 1st with Certificates. 
 

SWE is a Community  
Partnership School 

 

Our Food Pantry is open week 
for our community members. 

 
Mondays:  11:30am-3:30pm 
Fridays: 8:00am-12:00pm 

PTO Fundraiser 
 

 

www.FundPrizes.com 

 

Started 2-28-25 

Ends 3-13-25 
 

Trustworthiness 
 

Be Honest. 

Don’t Deceive, Cheat, or Steal. 

Be Reliable- Do What You Say.  

Have the Courage to Do the Right Thing. 

Build a Good Reputation. 

Be Loyal. 
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